
Greetings to the Enigmatic JR, 

Worry not about your entrance requirements, Daricians are well-aware of the need to match the 

skill of the student with the level of instruction. Whenever you are prepared to begin the 

instructional exchange, we have a fresh crop of students prepared to try their hand at 

this mysterious Academy from our neighbor to the south. 

You are most certainly welcome to visit as you please, and your proctor will certainly be 

welcomed to give their test in whatever manner is required. I must ask, however, as you have 

piqued my interest. What forms of magic are taught, in this Academy of yours? You know much 

about the Elthin Academy, I am certain (and will answer questions you may have), though I 

cannot say the same for you. Knowing what they are likely to learn will certainly entice 

even more young mages to apply, particularly those with an aptitude which matches your 

proclivities.  

I have heard of your ill-fated encounter with the Keitan League, and I wish to express my 

condolences. Might I enquire as to the nature of the disagreement, such that in our diplomatic 

overtures we do not fall prey to the same trap? Knowledge is best used, after all, and the 

surest way to honor the fallen, at least for Darician culture, is to utilize what they have taught 

the rest of us. Regarding the fallen, however, I know not what burial practices your people 

employ, but the Keitan sent us a body of one of your envoys (or spies, as they claimed, though I 

am disinclined to believe them), and I am uncertain the best way to honor them. Therefore, I 

have included it with this missive in a show of goodwill, to provide some amount of closure to 

their family. 

Best regards,  

The Headmaster 



(Accompanying the letter is a fairly well-preserved body of a Quotidian 
Quorum in an ornate, if small, casket, with a fair amount of detail work 
put into it to account for the non-human nature of its occupant.) 

  


